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March 27, 2017

Mr. Paul Hogan
Councilman At Large
St. Charles Parish
P.0. Box 302
Hahnville, LA 70057

RE: Opinion Request dated March 21, 2017

Dear Mr. Hogan:

| acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 21, 2017, addressed to Attorney
General Jeff Landry, requesting an opinion from this office. It is the policy of the
Attorney General that any opinion request submitted by a member or officer of a
governing authority, or its counsel, must be pursuant to a resolution duly adopted by the
authority seeking or otherwise approving the request. Therefore, before this Office can
“respond to your transmittal of March 21, 2017, a resolution in the foregoing particulars
from the city council is needed.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

- Very truly yours, -

JEFF LANDRY
ATTORNEY GENERAL
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